
   
   

 

23 October 2019 
 

UPDATE:  STOP USE AND RECALL NOTIFICATION 

IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED 

 

To: Valued Customer 

 

Subject: 3M™ 9322A+ Respirator 

 

This is an update to the previously issued “Safety Alert Notice”, 

dated 9 October 2019.   

 

3M Personal Safety now announces an immediate Stop Use 

and Product Recall of the 3M™ 9322A+ respirators.  Due to the 

lack of full adhesive application, the nose foam may separate 

from the top panel of the 3M™ 9322A+ respirators. 3M has 

determined that affected respirators may not meet its expected 

performance.   

 

This Stop Use and Recall only affects products with the 

following batch details shown on the outer shipper, on the 

individual box and on the individual respirators. 

 

Product Name 
Product 

Code: 
ID number Lot No: 

Aura™ 9322A+ 

FFP2 Respirator 
9322A+ XA010017854 

See below 

table 

 

Affected lot numbers: 
 

Lot R19132 5 001 Lot R19131 5 001 Lot R19131 5 002 

Lot R19131 5 003 Lot R19131 5 004 Lot R19131 5 005 

Lot R19131 5 006 Lot R19131 5 007 Lot R19131 5 008 

Lot R19130 5 008   

 

The lot code of the product can be found; 

1. On the bottom right-hand side of the 3M shipper case 

label; 

2. On the bottom left hand corner for the individual box; 

and 

3. On the individual respirators  
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Shipper carton               Individual box 
 

 

Individual Respirator 
 

Foam separating from the top panel of respirator 

 



 

 

 
 
 

If you have any of the affected products, please complete the 
attached “Stock Return Form” and email the form to your 
distributor together with an image of the batch number for 
replacement stock/credit.  
 
3M sincerely regrets any inconvenience caused. Corrective 
actions are underway to prevent any re-occurrence of this 
issue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Balbir Blassey 

 

 
3M ANZ Head of technical 
 


